

Brentfield Primary School 41 - 43 Meadow Garth Neasden London NW10 0SL Headteacher: Nicola Harmer

29th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

School trips and experiences support your child's learning both on the day of the trip/experience and back in the classroom. At Brentfield we expect all children to attend the trips/ activities to enhance their learning experience.

School Trip to	Aldenham Country Park
Relating to our topic	Science – Animals including humans
Year Group	2
Date of Trip	Tuesday, 14 th October 2025
Children will leave school at	9.00 am
Children will return back to school at	3.00 pm
The cost of the trip is	£10
Payments must be made before	Friday, 10 th October 2025
Travel arrangements	Coach

If there is a cost for the trip you will need to log on to Arbor to pay for the workshop. If you are unable to log in, please inform the school office as soon as possible and staff will help you make the payment.

All children will need to have a packed lunch (if your child is entitled to free school meals a packed lunch will be provided by the school), no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please.

We will need parent helpers for this trip. If you are able to support, please indicate using the link below. Your help is greatly appreciated as without enough parent helpers we will have to cancel the trip. The class teacher will inform you if we need your assistance.

All children must wear school uniform.

Please complete the permission for your child to attend this visit using the link below.

Permission/Volunteer Link: https://forms.office.com/e/5FMi3hb2wg

Yours faithfully, Patricia da Silva

> Telephone: 020 8965 5326 Email: admin@brentfield.brent.sch.uk